
 

 Project news  

6th June 2022 
Noosa hinterland bridges replacement program –  
Wahpunga Lane Bridge, Kin Kin
 

Project update 
Following the clean-up of damage to the 
Wahpunga Lane Bridge work site resulting from 
the significant flooding event in late February, 
the site was hit by a second flood event in May.  
These two unprecedented weather events and 
the flow on effect on State roads, such as 
temporary load limits have further delayed work. 
The revised construction schedule has the 
bridge being completed and the road reopened 
to traffic by mid-August. This date is dependent 
upon favourable weather and construction 
conditions.  
 

Construction activities 
Piling activities, to protect the road and bridge 
from long-term erosion and support the bridge 
foundation have restarted.  

Precast concrete components such as concrete 
deck units, kerbs and headstocks constructed 
offsite will be brought onsite in coming weeks.  

Traffic Diversion  
Traffic will continue to be detoured via Gympie-
Kin Kin Road and Sister Tree Creek Road until 
project completion. 
 
Keeping the community informed 
Council and our contractors, SGQ are 
committed to keeping residents and motorists 
informed and will provide an update about the 
status of work as soon as this information 
becomes available.   
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